
 
 

“I am able to do all things by  
the one who strengthens me” 

Philippians 4:13 
Lexham English Bible 
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Sale & Davys C of E Controlled Primary School, Twyford Road, Barrow Upon Trent, Derby DE73 7HA 
Telephone: 01332 702072 Email: info@saledavys.derbyshire.sch.uk 
 

26th May 2023 

Dear Parents, 

As I am sure you are by now aware, Year 6 have been given parts to perform in our end of 
year production. This year, we will be performing ‘The Wizard of Oz’. There will be two 
performances – one in school time for the school and an evening performance on the 13th 
July. We will begin the performance at 6pm and will require the children to be available for 
that date. Please check diaries and let us know of any potential problems asap. 

The children will require costumes for their parts and if you able to help with this that would 
be very much appreciated. I know that some of the children are playing more than one part, 
and costumes can be expensive to purchase, so we are hoping to pool together items of 
clothing suitable to help with this. Please let me know if you need something and we can 
work together on sorting it. 

Finally, if you could encourage, your child to learn their lines this would help greatly. We will 
be having regular practices in school time. 

Please let me know if you have any concerns or questions via reception or through your 
child. Thanks for your attention and support. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs Fenlon. 

 


